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SPOTLIGHT ON ‘ROBINWOOD’

 HEADTEACHER MESSAGE

CLASS ATTENDANCE %

Overall attendance this week for the whole school   98.6 % 
ATTENDANCE STATS 

NUMBER OF LATE PUPILS

This morning we had the pleasure of welcoming several of our Governors into school. They were able to watch
some lessons with a maths, problem solving focus and talk to children about what they enjoy about the
subject. I know the children are very proud of our school and the learning that goes on here. Being part of the
lessons this morning we saw a real enthusiasm for investigating problems and the creative ways children use
maths in real contexts.
The Governors play an important role in ensuring that school is providing the very best education possible and
these visits allow them to see evidence of what is discussed in the regular meetings they have with the
Leadership Team.

Mrs M. Ward
Associate Headteacher

Year 6 had a fantastic time at Robinwood for their residential trip this week. We did
climbing, canoeing, caving and explored new heights zip lining! The whole class made
us, at BGL, extremely proud as they effortlessly demonstrated all of our school values!
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Monday 17th PTFA Fathers’ Day
Breakfast

Monday 17th Mrs Wilson
Uganda Assembly

Wednesday 19th
Stay and Play

New Reception
10.30am

Thursday 20th Y6 Bikeability

Thursday 20th Y3/Y4 Active Wheels

Friday 21st
Reception Assembly

8.40am
(Rec. parents invited)

Wednesday 26th 
New Reception 

First Taster Session
1.15 - 2.15pm

Wednesday 26th Lancaster Girls’
Grammar Induction Day

Thursday 27th
New Reception

 taster Day
1.15 - 2.15pm

Monday 1st July Y3 trip to Wildwood
Days

Wednesday 3rd
Brownedge, St. Michael’s
& Lostock Hall transition

days

Wednesday 3rd
New Reception

 taster Day
1.15 - 2.15pm

Thursday 4th Brownedge transition
day

U P C O M I N G  D I A R Y  D A T E S

FATHERS’ DAY BREAKFAST

BEHAVIOUR FOCUS

BIRTHDAY SHOUT OUTS!

Happy birthday to the children who
have been celebrating this week
and a big THANK YOU to:

Leo in Y2 for ‘Mega Monster’ by
David Walliams and Ronnie in Y4
for ‘Mr Stink’ also by David Walliams

PUPIL INFORMATION FORMS

A reminder that the following forms must be completed on
School Spider: 

Home-time arrangements form
Parent/Carer Agreement/Consent form
Parent/Carer Consent & Medical form

It is important that these forms are submitted by Wednesday
10th July 2024 for preparation for the new academic year.
These forms are requested annually to ensure all our records
are up-to-date. 

This week I have seen a lot of ‘over and
aboves’ in most of the classes. Next week I
am looking for ‘over and aboves’ in ALL of
the classes!

On Monday 17th June, Mrs Wilson, the previous
Headteacher, will be visiting the school to lead an
assembly about her recent visit to Uganda and to
tell children and staff about how the money they
raised is making such a difference to the
community she visited.

MRS WILSON’S UGANDA ASSEMBLY

If you have booked onto the Fathers’ Day
Breakfast on Monday 17th June, please come in
via the hall doors.

Can we please remind you that if your child is having a
school dinner, their choice needs to be ordered in
advance. This helps service to run as smoothly as
possible and ensure that all children get the meal of their
choice.

DOLCE: BOOKING SCHOOL LUNCHES

BREAKFAST CLUB
Please note that on Monday, Breakfast
Club will be in Y2 classroom due to the
Fathers’ Day Breakfast. Please drop your
children off at the main entrance.
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PICTURE NEWS

Our smartest lining up classes this
week are ...

YEAR 1 YEAR 3
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ONLINE SAFETY FOCUS: ROBLOX
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COMMUNITY LINKS


